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Department embarks on working for the coast tour TNA REPORTER THE department 

of environmental affairs will embark on a tour of the Working for the Coast project at 

the eastern beach, located next to Ebuhlanti Picnic Park in East London, tomorrow. 

The tour forms part of the department's campaign aimed at raising awareness about 

access to the coast and coastal public property and the need to keep such property 

clean. The programme is one of the department's initiatives aimed at providing job 

creation, skills development and empowerment of small businesses, while also 

ensuring cleaning and rehabilitation of the entire South African coastline and the 

development and maintenance of coastal infrastructure.  

 

In June last year, the department launched the 201618 cycle of the Working for the 

Coast projects worth R30 Om in Durban, for upgrading and maintaining facilities and 

infrastructure along the coast from Alexander Bay to Kosi Bay, thereby facilitating 

access to the coastline without compromising the environment. The Ebuhlanti Project 

is implemented though the department's Environmental Protection and Infrastructure 

Programme, using labour intensive methods as per the requirements of the expanded 

public works programme. The media tour will showcase the progress made on the 

implementation of the projects thus far, given the volumes of beach users and holiday 

makers expected to increase during the festive season. 701985 


